
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Regular Meeting of the Board of Selectmen  
Monday January 3, 2022 

6:00 PM 
 

Please be sure and call 397-4011 or email selectmenasst@romemaine.com by 1:00 PM on January 
3, 2022 if you will be attending. This enables us to appropriately manage the number of people in the 
building while covid-19 social distancing requirements are in effect.  Thank you Barbara Brickett 
Selectmen Assisstant. 

 
1.  Call to Order  

 
2.  Pledge to the Flag 
 
3.  Public Comments: 
 
4.  Review/Approve Minutes of December 20, 2021 
 
5.  New Business 

 
6.  Officers and Committee Reports 

• Road Commissioner - Carroll Bubar  

• Comprehensive Planning Committee – Paul Anderson 

• CEO/Planning Board - Andrew Marbles 

• Town Clerk - Julie Morrison 

• Treasurer and Tax Collector - Tammy Lyons 
 

7. Unfinished/Updates Business 

• Update on Ice rink 

• Road Commissioner Job Description 
 
8. Other 

 
9. Adjourn 

Next Meeting Tuesday January 18, 2021, at 6:00 PM 

8 Mercer Rd. 
Rome, ME  04963 
Tel (207) 397-4011  

selectmen@romemaine.com 
www.romemaine.com 

Office of the Selectmen 
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